April 13, 1973

Mr. Carnig C. Shakarjian
2506 Bergenline Avenue
Union City, N.J., 07087

Dear Mr. Shakarjian:

We gratefully acknowledge receipt
of your letter of April 11th en-
closing two checks totalling $1,000.00.

You have completed your $10,000 God-
father Pledge and what is more, you
have done it by regular yearly payment
without waiting for any reminders.
This is something that I personally
appreciate very much.

Thank you for your continued and generous
support of our Church.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian
HK:bp
Encl. Recpt. #5601 for $1,000.-



